
A general meeting was organised in November by the 
Formula Student Team to emphasis the great strides that 
have been made toward the success of the project. Dr. 
Nishant Singh and Richard Albany have participated in the 
general meeting and have discussed the design progress of 
the chassis. Also, the students who participated in the 
previous year’s competition shared their experience about 
the submission dates and documents amendments.  

Furthermore, the Administration and Planning Team 
conducted various meetings to complete the Business Logic 
Case which was been submitted by 08/12/2017. 

 

As we have been advised by the NETP partners, 
The Formula Student Team has started to 
recruit students who are majoring in Business 
courses. A meeting with the business students 
occurred in December and the Formula Student 
Team shared more information about the 
competition, our aim and the progress. 

The Formula Student team is made of first, 
second and third-year students from BEng and 
BSc courses, all working in their spare time 
towards Formula Student Northampton success.  

Plenty of first year students want to be involved in such a complex project and they are willing to 
contribute with their ideas, knowledge and experience. 

 
 


